
 

 

Louisiana Workforce Commission (LWC) Announcement 

Reminder: LWC FROI R3 EDI Versions 1.7 and 1.8 Changes are Effective 09/09/2019 

 

Date: 08/27/2019 

This is a reminder that the requirements for LWC FROI Versions 1.7 and 1.8 will become effective on 

09/09/2019.  Please refer to the LWC Announcements for information at  http://lwcedi.info/news; Version 

1.7 date sent on 11/09/2018 and Version 1.8 on 06/20/2019.  

To access the requirement tables and information with the detailed changes go to www.lwcedi.info and 

select ‘Implementation Guide’ under ‘EDI Resources’ on the left-hand side of the page. The details to LWC’s 

requirements are listed in the ‘Track Changes Document’ located near the bottom of the page.  One notable 

change is the addition made to the Event Table to require the FROI MTC UR (Upon Request) to be reported 

for all Open and Re-Opened Claims that have no JCN assigned.  

 
As part of the implementation of LWC FROI R3 EDI Versions 1.7 and 1.8 and acceptance of FROI MTC UR 
(Upon Request), LWC will take some time to evaluate these new changes before returning the 
acknowledgments. As a result, for data received for 09/09/2019 changes, the acknowledgments will be 
returned no later than Thursday 09/12/2019.  

 
For additional information, please contact the LWC EDI Support Team at lwcedi@lwc.la.gov or visit 

www.lwcedi.info.  

 

Thank you,  

Louisiana Workforce Commission EDI Support Team 

 lwcedi@lwc.la.gov 
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